
Health & Lifestyle Center Renovation Newsletter #8
Dear Members:

This summer, we offer wonderful and soothing esthetician services and massages.  Even more exciting is the 
develop-ment of our new Spa Center.  Opening in late fall, the TCC Spa will feature five treatment rooms, spa 
locker/waiting rooms, and a private lobby.  Click here for an architectural drawing of room layout.

Equally exciting is seeing the footprint for our new TCC Group Fitness Room develop as pictured below.  
Over 1,800sf of new space is located at the west end of our expanded center.  During non-class hours, the 
space will flow seamlessly into the workout area for functional training.

This past July Fourth holiday weekend marks the first 60 days of construction.  The project remains on 
schedule and on budget.  In two weeks, structural steel beams and support columns will be incorporated 
into the expanded footprint.  Following this in August will be the addition of trusses and the roof  
structure.  Additional photos and project videos may also be viewed on the clubs website.  Questions and 
comments may be forwarded to josepha@thecommonsclub.com.
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